
PUBLIC NOTICE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING 
SERVICES AND REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR GRANT WRITING/ 

MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR UNITED ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. 
 
 

United Electric Cooperative, Inc. is requesting Statements of Qualifications for Engineering 
Services for grant application assistance, and design, construction documents and construction 
administration services that are contingent upon award of a grant for a FEMA mitigation grant. 
 
The Cooperative is also requesting Proposals for a grant writer for grant application development 
and grant management contingent upon award of a grant for a FEMA mitigation grant. 
 
The Cooperative is currently attempting to obtain grant funding for a FEMA mitigation grant.  
This project is contingent upon award of a grant. 
 
Companies interested in submitting qualifications or proposals should contact William Lewis, 
Attorney, at 816-532-3895 or wlewis@lawofficemo.com for a formal copy of the Request for 
Qualifications OR for the Request for Proposal.  Submissions will be due no later than 5:00 p.m., 
Friday, July 22, 2022, in the Attorney Office located at 119 E. Main Street, Smithville, MO  
64089. 
 
United Electric Cooperative, Inc. reserves the right to reject any or all submittals and to waive 
any informality and irregularity in the qualifications/proposals and to select the firm(s) that are in 
the best interest of the Cooperative and in compliance with the terms set herein.  United Electric 
Cooperative, Inc. is an Equal Opportunity Employer and invites the submission of proposals 
from minority and women-owned firms. 
 
 


